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EE-Web Testimonial 

 

We are a consulting structural engineering company based in East London. 

Edward built our new website in 2016 in conjunction with Lydia Thornley Design.  Our brief for the 

new site was one we could update ourselves, be viewed on tablets and phones and all apple devices.  

The key aim of the new site would be to showcase our project work, allow us to update press and 

awards received and to use the site for recruitment. We liked the page structure of our old site for 

the simplicity but needed to extend areas for more content. 

Upon advice from Edward, we went for a wordpress site with a bespoke theme which gives the 

flexibility to add in the content we require. 

Right from the start Edward was a pleasure to work with and swift to answer any questions we had.  

It was a very informative and enjoyable experience.   

EE-Web’s advice was invaluable in building a site that is clean and logically put together.  Edward was 

particularly helpful in advising us on how to best showcase fifty projects and over 300 photographs 

and images as well as maximising search engine presence.  

The training provided on updating the site was clear and well-paced considering we had never been 

able to update our site before.   

We would highly recommend EE-Web to anyone considering building a new site and we will be using 

their services again in the future. 

 
 
 
 


